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							FRIENDS	OF	THE	PATTERSON	LIBRARY	MINUTES		
November	9,	2020	

 
	
CALL	TO	ORDER:	The	meeting	was	called	to	order	by	President,	Susan	
Guest,	at	1:00	PM	on	Zoom.		(There	have	been	no	in-person	meetings	
since	March	because	of	the	pandemic.)	
 
MEMBERS	PRESENT:		Susan	Guest,	Barbara	Hartsell,	Sue	Henderson,	
Donald	Hess,	Marci	Homer,	Judy	Mullins,	Amparo	Navarro	and	
Burt	Smith	
	
PLEDGE	OF	ALLEGIANCE:		The	meeting	was	on	Zoom	and	we	didn’t	
have	a	flag.	
	
INTRODUCTIONS:		No	new	introductions.	
	
MINUTES:	The	minutes	of	the	March	9,	2020	meeting	were	read	and	
approved.		
 
TREASURER’S	REPORT:	Treasurer,	Sue	Henderson,	reported	that	the	
balance	as	of	March	9,	2020	was	$6,025.58.		After	expenses	($70	for	
high	school	yearbook	and	$600	for	P.R.I.D.E	.		Scholarship)	and	
deposits	($203.19	from	carousel	in	library	and	membership	dues	of	
$380),	the	current	balance	is	$5,938.77,	plus	we	have	$80	in	the	cash	
box.		Judy	Mullins	sent	in	the	FOL	tax	forms	in	May	for	2019.	
	
BOOK	SALE	REPORT:		We	had	to	cancel	our	scheduled	April	book	sale	
because	of	the	Covid-19	pandemic.		No	other	book	sales	have	been	
scheduled	at	this	time.	
	
LIBRARIAN’S	REPORT:		No	report	as	Xia	was	not	at	the	meeting.			
	
PRESIDENT’S	REPORT:		Nothing	to	report.	
	
OLD	BUSINES:		P.R.I.D.E.	Scholarship	for	school	year	2020-2021:	
After	discussion,	it	was	decided	to	wait	till	the	beginning	of	next	year	
to	decide	on	scholarship	and	amount.			
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NEW	BUSINESS:		Membership	Mailings	w/2020	Achievements:		Susan	
Guest	will	print	out	approx.	300	achievements	inserts	and	give	them	
to	Sue	Henderson	who	will	include	them	with	the	membership	
envelopes	that	she	will	mail	out	in	January	2021.			Judy	Mullins	will	
send	thank	you	letters	w/achievements	inserts	to	the	lifetime	
members	in	January	2021.		Judy	will	also	post	achievement	letter	on	
the	Friends	of	the	Library	website	(actually	the	FOL	Facebook	page).	
	
Election	of	Officers:		No	one	else	expressed	an	interest	in	being	an	
officer	for	next	year	so	Sue	Henderson	made	a	motion	that	the	
current	officers	will	stay	as	is	for	next	year.		Burt	Smith	seconded	the	
motion	and	it	passed.		So,	officers	for	2021	remain:		Susan	Guest,	
President;	Marci	Homer,	Vice	President;	Judy	Mullins,	Secretary;	Sue	
Henderson,	Treasurer	and	Donald	Hess,	Historian.			
	
ADJOURNMENT:	The	meeting	was	adjourned	at	1:30	PM.		Next	
meeting,	to	be	determined	at	a	later	date.	
 
Respectfully	submitted,		
	
	
	
Judy	Mullins,	Secretary		
	


